
Website News!  
Our new Emmaus website is up and running.  Please give it a try.
 http://members.christhost.com/lansingemmaus/homepg.html

Let us know what you think.  If you are a website wizard and would 
like to help us design, maintain and improve our website, please con-
tact Cheryl Galloway.  She would be DELIGHTED to have some 
“expert” assistance.  
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Upcoming Events
Jan. 10-11  Lansing Emmaus Board Retreat 7 P.M. Friday to 3 

P.M. Saturday, Dimondale Presbyterian Church
Jan 11  Lansing Gathering, Trinity U.M.C. Lansing, 4:30 P.M.
Jan. 14  Lansing Emmaus Board Meeting, Trinity U.M.C., 

Lansing 6:30 P.M.  
Feb. 8  Lansing Gathering, Trinity U.M.C. Lansing, 4:30 P.M.
Feb. 11  Lansing Emmaus Board Meeting, Alma U.M.C., Al-

ma, MI.  6:30 P.M.
Feb. 27-Mar. 2  Men NE Emmanuel Vanderbilt Community 

Church, Vanderbilt, MI.
Mar. 6-9  Women NE Emmanuel  Vanderbilt Community 

Church, Vanderbilt, MI.
  Men West MI  Shelby U.M.C., Shelby, MI.
March 13-16 Women West MI Shelby U.M.C., Shelby, MI.
 Men Lansing Central Free Methodist Church, Lansing.
Mar. 20-23  Men  Kalamazoo Sturgis First United Methodist 

Church
Mar. 27-30  Women  Kalamazoo  Sturgis First United Meth-

odist Church
 Men Mid-Michigan Bay City First Presbyterian Church
April 3-6  Women Lansing  Eaton Rapids U.M.C., Eaton Rap-

ids
 Women Mid-Michigan Bay City First Presbyterian 

Church
April 24-27  Men Superiorland  Emmanuel Lutheran Church, 

Negaunee, MI.
May 1-4  Women Superiorland  Emmanuel Lutheran Church, 

Negaunee, MI.
July 24-27  25th Anniversary International Emmaus Celebra-

tion.  Nashville, TN.

Newsletter Deadline for Next Issue
January 25           Contact Harry & Elnora Wallin  

(517) 566-8452      owltalker@centurytel.net or emmausnews@yahoo.com 

Please Note:  Lansing Spring Men’s Walk date change.  It 
was March 6-9, and now is March 13-16.

Heartland Crosswalk Gathering
(Clare Area )

Our next bi-monthly gathering will be held on January, 18, 2003 at 
the Clare United Methodist Church – corner of East 7th and Pine.

 We'll be having a pot-luck dinner, meeting from 5:00 to 7:00 in the 
Fellowship Hall. We've been trying to schedule our gatherings on the 
third Saturday of the odd-numbered months.  If you are in the area please 
join us. (Of course, if you live a distance away you would also be wel-
come! Last time we had new friends from Shepherd who found the gath-
ering.)  

If you have questions please contact Sue Neff,  989-386-7633, 
sgneff@chartermi.net. 
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